
May was a busy month. Our Club Outfits are on their way; club T-shirts have 
been ordered and will be here this week and be available at the 1st Friday 
Dance on June 6. Cowtown Singles will stand out when they go to other Club’s 
dances and activities.  

Our last Workshop for 2025 turned into a dance to say thanks for our support-
ers that kept it going since January. Steve and Sheri did a great job for us. Our 
new beginners’ class will begin September 10, so start thinking of ways to get 
friends and people you meet interested in joining us for the start. Don’t forget 
to pick up flyers or business cards at the dances to pass out to help advertise. 

We planned a bus trip to Thunderbird’s 57th Anniversary. I’m a little surprised 
we haven’t filled that bus yet with the cost being so reasonable and a chance 
to dance to Mike Sikorsky and Jennifer Hunt while someone else drives. There 
are still seats available so pass the word to your friends in other Clubs. Let’s 
show up at Thunderbirds with a good showing to what should be a great 
dance. 

Tim Merino and Heather Haworth will be the caller and cuer for our June 6th 1st 
Friday dance. Many of you have danced to Tim and he’s a fun caller. Cowtown 
Singles will be dark for July so be sure to join us. We’re turning our June 
dance into a Red White and Blue Affair so wear your patriotic finery and come 
to have a good time.  

So many members are travelling or busy for the summer so we are not going 
to have meetings for June and July.  Enjoy the summer, dance as much as you 
can and plan on attending the August meeting. We’ll have lot to discuss and 
plan, especially the start of the new class.  

Let’s start recruiting for the class.            
           Linda 
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Hi everyone, 

Happy belated Mother’s Day to all the mothers in our 
club. Hopefully, you were able to spend your special 
day doing what you wanted and/or spending time with 
your families as well as a relaxing Memorial Day. I was 
out of town most of our workshop nights in May, howev-
er my spies told me our workshop nights were still 
dancing with at least 2 or 3 squares. As you are all 
aware, Wednesday, May 28th was our last workshop 
night until our new class starts in September. 

If anyone wants to get more floor time, RSS will be 
starting a workshop on Tuesday evenings. So please 
check it out. 

Our May Sunday class dance was a good dance with 
Frank Lescrinier calling. We danced with 3 to 4 squares 
and there were lots of colorful skirts and shirts of red, 
white and blue celebrating the Memorial Day holiday. 
Sheri was not there so Shirley and Frank shared the 
line dance floor. This was our last Sunday dance until 
next year.  

Thank you again Angels for all your support, and 
PLEASE BE SURE AND GET THE WORD OUT FOR THE 
START OF OUR NEW CLASS IN SEPTEMBER. 

          Kathi  

Kathi Wood 

       

Gene Stauffer 

Please welcome our two new members, Joe 
Matus and DeWaine Huff. Their addition to our 
square dance family will help us fill out more 
squares. 

This brings our club up to 67 memberships and I 
will send out an updated member list soon. 

           Gene 

Hello Cowtown Members and Friends. We want to 
wish all our friends from the past few months contin-
ued improvement and full healing. This month several 
members had varying challenges to go through but 
are on the path of healing. 

· Frenchy visited Cowtown but continues to heal for 
dancing. 

· Elizabeth Glaubach was able to return to dancing 
after her car accident. So happy she’s doing well 
despite her cuts and bruises. 

· Carolyn Ulrich is doing well after her outpatient 
surgery. I believe she was able to visit this past 
Sunday’s dance at Cowtown. 

· Tony Dumos continues to gain more energy after 
his outpatient heart procedure. 

· Caller Gumby and Mary Mary from RSS continue 
their treatments. 

Please keep all our friends in your thoughts and pray-
ers. May all continue to heal and be able to return to 
the dance floor, soon. 

Let me know of others that I am not aware of so we 
may let them know that our Cowtown members are 
thinking of them. 

       Janice 

Janice Dumos 



Rick and his harem 

Dowtown Singles at GrapeStompers  

Cowtown Singles visiting Quails 

Cowtown Singles 1st Friday 
May Dance 

Grapestompers at Cowtown Singles 
1st Friday May Dance 

Cowtown Singles at Twirlers 

Cowtown Singles 1st Friday May Dance David Mee and Jennifer Hunt  

David and Jennifer 

Quails at Cowtown Singles 1st Friday May 
Dance 

Cowtown Singles 4th Sunday May Dance 



 


